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‘A COMMUNITY for LEARNING, CARING and SHARING’

                          July 2nd 2020
Dear Parents

Unbelievably, we now find ourselves at the end of another school year. It has been a really challenging time for us all. 
The ‘Catch Up’ days have been wonderful in school so far. It has been amazing to see all of the children again. The staff have been very appreciative of the lovely comments on how well we have prepared school safely in order to make these sessions possible.
Class Organisation for September 2020

We are delighted to have been informed this week, that further funding will be awarded to our school for the next academic year as we move towards the ‘Prepare’ phase of the ‘new normal’. To this end, it has meant a slight change to the staffing structure as outlined below. There is likely to be an expectation that the children will continue to be taught within their year group ‘bubbles’ in the first instance.
Nursery/Reception 

Mrs Sturt (Mon/Tues/Wed)
Mrs Cowley (Thu/ Fri)
Mrs Furber 
Years 1/2  

Miss Jones

Mrs Roberts
Years 3/4

Mrs Hughes (Mon/Tues/Wed)

Mrs Piggott (Thu/Fri)

Years 5/6

Mrs Cowley (Mon/Tues)
Mrs Hancock (Wed/Thu/Fri)

KS2 T.A’s - Kate Strudwick, Carole Route and Alison Jones

Transition/Return to School Days for September

We continue to await a response from Welsh Government regarding how schools will re -open in Wales. 

Uniform

There is an expectation that the children will need to wear their school uniform when we return in September.
REMINDER - all uniform orders can be purchased online at www.monkhouse.com



Year 6

Good Luck to all of our Year Six children who have spent many years at Holt School. We wish them a successful journey through to their High Schools and look forward to welcoming our parents to a socially distanced celebration on Tuesday July 14th.
Friday July 17th will be the official start to the summer holidays. I am sure that you will agree that everyone deserves some well- earned relaxation during this time.
School will re-open to pupils on Thursday September 3rd 2020. 
INSET DAYS
September 1st and 2nd 2020
Yours sincerely 
Mrs M.Sturt

Headteacher


